22 Oetober 1973

Dear Resident:

This mav seem like & strange question, but are wou planning to move in the
near future?

The Kitsilano Citizens Committee on Mental Health, in conjunction with the
Metropolitan Board of Health of Greater Vancouver, is looking for a place
to house a mental health centre in and for the Kitsileno area., We would
like the centre to be in a house in order to create a more informal and
comfortable atmosphere than an office,

We are contacting vou because you live in one of the few houses that is
located on suitably zoned land,

So, if wvou are planning to move in the next few months, we would very rmuch
like to hear about it, before wou give notice to your landlurd,

If we are able to use your house we will contribute $20,00 toward your
moving costs,

Y ou can get in touch with us at the Kitsilano Planning Centre -~ phone
733 5614 and ask for Suzanne or Dave - and we will be glad to provide any
further information you may require.



